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October 3, 2012  

To: Toronto and East York Community Council  
Re: Final Report - 90 Harbour Street and 1 York Street - Official Plan Amendment and 
Zoning Amendment Applications   

Members of Community Council,  

I am writing to you as I will be unable to attend the October 10, 2012 meeting of Toronto and 
East York Community Council.  

Community Council has before it a Final Report on 90 Harbour Street and 1 York Street - 
Official Plan Amendment and Zoning Amendment Applications.  

After consultation with the local community and the applicant, I am recommending that this 
statutory meeting be adjourned to November 6, 2012 to allow for a working group of staff and 
community representatives to meet and resolve outstanding issues.   

Sincerely,     

Pam McConnell 
Councillor, Ward 28   


